

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY TRANSPORTATION CABINET

Andy Beshear Governor

transportation.ky.gov

Jim Gray Secretary

October 11, 2022

Monroe Barnes, President MBJ CONSULTANTS, INC. 30 W. Third Street, 4th Floor Mezzanine Cincinnati, OH 45206

Subject: Annual DBE Certification Review - 2022

Dear Mr. Barnes:

Thank you for submitting your Disadvantaged Business Enterprise annual review paperwork. We have received all of the documents necessary, and after a thorough review, do not have any questions or concerns at this time.

Therefore, MBJ CONSULTANTS, INC. continues to meet the eligibility criteria for DBE Certification pursuant to U.S. Department of Transportation, 49 C.F.R. Part 26.

You must submit a signed and notarized Annual "No Change Affidavit" on your review date <u>each year</u>, along with the required supporting documents in your notice. Failure to do so may result in removal of your firm from our DBE program.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Small Business Development Branch at 502-564-3601 or 1-800-928-3079.

Sincerely,

Megan Tillman

Program Coordinator

Office for Civil Rights & Small Business Development

cc: DBE File

Certified Mail # 7020 0640 0000 2410 9845